
ANNOUNCEMENTS  
Monday, December 4, 2017 

“B” Day 
 
The word of the week is dejected--an adjective meaning depressed. 

 
There will be a homeroom Wednesday, Dec. 6 after 2nd hour where students will take 
the SpeakUp Survey and download a security certificate on to their devices. Students, 
please make sure you bring your device fully charged. Homeroom locations and 
instructors can be accessed through Skyward Family Access. All instructions and the 
day's schedule were emailed to students Nov. 29. 

 
Is school stressing you out this Holiday Season?  Is Math giving you problems?  Come 
to the North Campus Library to work with the SASS Math Tutors.  Tutoring is available 
in the North Campus Library on Tuesdays and Thursdays starting at 6:45 AM and 
continuing through the end of 10th hour.  Take control of those math problems before 
you leave for Christmas break by working with one of the fabulous SASS Math Tutors. 

 
Our annual winter blood drive will be held Friday, December 8th. Consider donating in 
the spirit of giving and help save up to 3 lives that day. Sign up at both lunches 
through Dec. 7th! 
 
Attention all students who want to give back this holiday season: Student Senate’s 
Giving Tree will be going on from now until December 8th. Grab a tag from the 
Christmas tree in the North Campus Commons and return your gift with your tag to the 
North Campus library by December 8th. Check out the posters around school or by the 
tree for more information. Help out a family this holiday season & donate to the Giving 
Tree today! 
 
Remember Senior portraits for the yearbook are due today. Please turn into Mrs. 
Barbee’s mailbox at North campus. Check the Website for what format to turn in 
pictures. 
 
 
 


